
The Next Steps Group began the meeting by considering how to ensure widest possible engagement with the LLF resources across the range of

demographics, especially including young people.

 

The group reviewed a set of resources for leading groups with young people which have now been published on the LLF Learning Hub. 

The importance of encouraging all participants to share their experience and learning through the LLF online questionnaire and by means of

creative responses was stressed. LLF Advocates were encouraged to continue to share good practice across dioceses.

The group noted the need to get three key messages across: 

the LLF resources are for and about everyone; it is a genuinely open-ended opportunity for the whole church to contribute to the Church’s

discernment about questions relating to identity, sexuality, relationships and marriage; the resources are flexible and should be adapted to

different contexts at a time and in a way that is appropriate for them. The gathering of feedback will close on 30th April 2022.

It was agreed to reschedule publication of the resource, ‘The Gift of the Church’ to September 2022, when it will sit alongside the findings of the

listening process as the process of discernment begins. The Next Steps Group will work together with the Faith and Order Commission on this

task, and involve others as discussed at previous meetings.

The Group agreed that it would be important to introduce new members of General Synod to the LLF journey as part of their induction in

November 2021.

The meeting ended in prayer.
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